CCG43. The Mental Welfare Commission - Themed Visit Report to
people with autism and complex needs

The committee considered a report by the Head of Integration which
provided an update on the Mental Welfare Commission themed visit
report looking at support for people with Autism and Complex Needs.
The report highlighted the need for specialist support to be provided
via Health, Social Care and other partners for people with Autism and
Complex Needs.

The report recommendations were considered by the Leadership
Group at its meeting of 28 November 2019. There were ten
recommendations from the report with implications for Falkirk HSCP
across 5 themed areas:-

Assessment and Diagnosis
Treatment Support/Treatment
Responding to Crisis
Environmental Issues

Crisis.

The Leadership Group agreed that the multi-disciplinary group would
develop a SMART action plan and terms of reference.

Decision
The committee noted:-

(1) the ongoing work through a multi disciplinary group, who had
begun to develop an action plan based on the
recommendations of the report and who would be
responsible for monitoring and implementing any changes,
and

(2) that the plan would be reported to the next Leadership
Group who would monitor progress and report to the
committee on a 6 monthly basis.



